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WilmerHale is pleased that Meredith Cross, former Director of the Division of Corporation Finance

at the Securities Exchange Commission, will rejoin the firm. As Director, Meredith was responsible

for overseeing the SEC’s review process for securities offerings and issuer’s periodic SEC filings,

as well as for major rulemakings under the Dodd-Frank and JOBS Acts and other important

regulatory matters. We look forward to her bringing to clients her experience and deep

understanding of the regulatory and legal intricacies that public companies face today.

(WilmerHale’s announcement can be found here.)
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